
Dear Soon-to-Be Graduates, 
 
As we approach the end of the year and the awarding of a very special baccalaureate, we 
hope that each of you have decided on your future path whether it will be taking a gap year, 
studying in France, heading to a university abroad, or other options. 
 
Since the graduation ceremony has been cancelled this year, ASEICA would like to give you 
each a gift that symbolizes this event, a graduation cap and 2020 tassel. We hope that this 
will be a cherished memento marking the end of your high school life and the hundreds of 
hours you have dedicated to your section studies.  
 
You can pick up your cap and tassel at the following dates/times: 

 In Front of the Guidance office 
o Friday, July 3rd from 11am – 1pm 
o Tuesday, July 7th from 10am – 4pm 
o Wednesday, July 8th from 9:30am – 1:30pm 

 Otherwise, beginning on Friday, July 3rd at the ASEICA office during regular hours:  
o Monday, Tuesday, Thursday: 8h00-13h00 / 14h00-16h30 
o Wednesday: 8h00-12h30 
o Friday: 8h00-12h30  

Note: please wear a mask when coming to the ASEICA office 
 

We would also like to give you a “2020 GRADUATION VIDEO,” that will contain a collection 
of photos, videos and speeches, but for the success of this project we need your help! 
 
Once you have obtained your cap and tassel, please send us a photo of you wearing your 
graduation cap or have someone film a 5 second video of you moving your tassel from right 
to left (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mz8-4T7FltA) then tossing the cap into the air as high as 
you would like.  
 
Please send these photos or videos in horizontal format and best possible quality (HD) by 
Friday, July 17th  to:  board@aseica.org    BE SURE TO INDICATE YOUR FULL NAME 
AND NAME OF YOUR LITERATURE TEACHER 
 
As you move on, we hope that you will stay in touch with your section classmates and other 
ASEICA alumni. In order to facilitate this, we have created two groups: 

 On facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/ASEICAAlumni/ 

 On LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/groups/8942223/ 
Do not hesitate to join both (they are complementary). 
 
We wish you all the best as you embark on your new adventures. 
 
Congratulations Class of 2020!  
 
From all of us at  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mz8-4T7FltA
mailto:board@aseica.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/ASEICAAlumni/
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/8942223/

